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Dan White

From: Burton,Steven <sburton@webercountyutah.gov>

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 4:21 PM

To: Dan White

Cc: Guinn, Scott

Subject: RE: New Comment on Thomas-Rob-Conditional Use Permits - Frontier Notification

Dan, 

 

For the WCWSID, we had a pre app meeting and discussed the project. Please use this email as pre app meeting notes.  

 

For Scott Guinn, yes lets set something up. I’m free this week, does Thursday afternoon or Friday morning work for you 

guys? I can send out a zoom link or we can have the meeting in person, please let me know what you’d prefer.  

Thanks, 

Steve  

 

From: Dan White <dan@gecivil.com>  

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 3:13 PM 

To: Burton,Steven <sburton@webercountyutah.gov> 

Cc: Guinn, Scott <Scott.Guinn@aecom.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: New Comment on Thomas-Rob-Conditional Use Permits - Frontier Notification 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Weber County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the sender 

and are expecting the link or attachment. Think Before You Click! 

 

Hello, Steve.  Just checking in on this project.  Scott Guinn from AECOM was also wanting to have a pre-meeting 

regarding the reuse pond for Wolf Creek WSID, and I’d like to be part of that, too, as we are designing a pump station at 

the toe of the dam they’re designing. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dan White, PE | Gardner Engineering 
(c) 801.589.2840 | (o) 801.476.0202 

1580 W 2100 S, West Haven UT 84401 

Dan@gecivil.com 

 

From: Dan White  

Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 9:21 AM 

To: Burton,Steven <sburton@webercountyutah.gov> 

Cc: Mike Durtschi <miked@gecivil.com> 

Subject: RE: New Comment on Thomas-Rob-Conditional Use Permits - Frontier Notification 

 

Steve, did you send us your notes from this pre-application meeting (attached coordination email)?  I’m not finding 

them. 

 

Dan White, PE | Gardner Engineering 
(c) 801.589.2840 | (o) 801.476.0202 

1580 W 2100 S, West Haven UT 84401 

Dan@gecivil.com 
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From: Frontier <noreply@co.weber.ut.us>  

Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 8:25 AM 

To: Dan White <dan@gecivil.com> 

Subject: New Comment on Thomas-Rob-Conditional Use Permits - Frontier Notification 

 

A Comment has been added to the Thomas-Rob-Conditional Use Permits project. 

Comment By: 

Marta Borchert 

Comment: 

A preapplication meeting is required, If you have meet with a Planner please attach your preapplication notes, 

otherwise you can contact our 801-399-8371 and ask to speak to a Planner 

Please login into Frontier to see more details. 

Weber County Planning and Engineering 

801-399-8371 

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240 

Ogden, Utah 84401 

 

Weber County Building Inspection 

801-399-8770 

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 270 

Ogden, Utah 84401 

You can change your notification preferences, login at frontier.co.weber.ut.us. 


